VILLAGE OF THORNTON

115 EAST MARGARET STREET ¢ THORNTON, ILLINOIS 60476
PHONE (708) 877-4456 » FAX (708) 877-4458

NOTICE OF REVOCATION OF LIQUOR LICENSE

BUSINESS NAME: Beverage and Mixer Inc. d/b/a NG Distillery
110 E Margaret Street
Thornton Illinois 60476

c/o Mr. Noel Garcia
497 Hirsch Ave
Calumet City Illinois 60409

Sent by regular mail and email ngarcia@ng-distillery.com

You are hereby notified that due to violations of the Village of Thornton Illinois Liquor Ordinance at
110 East Margaret Street Thornton, Illinois, your current liquor license will be the subject of a revocation
hearing before the Local Liquor Control Commissioner. The revocation hearing will take place at the Village
of Thornton Village Hall 115 East Margaret Street Thornton Illinois 60476 on August 5" at 6pm. At the
hearing, you will be allowed to have an attorney, cross-examine witnesses and have your own witnesses give
testimony on your behalf.

The reasons for the revocation of your liquor license are as follows:

1. Beverage and Mixer Inc dba NG Distillery does not currently have a Village of
Thornton business license.

2. The premises located at 110 E Margaret Street is under construction and has not
been approved for occupancy.

3. The premises located at 110 E Margaret does not have hot and cold running water
or toilet facilities as required by Thornton Code 5-2A- 5c.

The items listed above are in derogation of the ordinances of the Village which regulate the operation
of liquor establishments, you were issued a class 2 license which allows for sale at retail and on premise
consumption of alcoholic liquor at 110 East Margaret, the premises are and have been under construction for
several years and are not approved for occupancy. ,

truly yours,

Joseph Pisarzewski Acting Mayor
Village of Thornton, Illinois



